
Congratulations to winner of WBW 2015 photo 

contest! 
We are pleased to announce the winners for World Breastfeeding Week 2015 photo contest. To view the 
winners photo, please visit World Breastfeeding Week Website.  
Each winner will be receiving a prize of US$100.00 for the selected photo. Additionally, we will be putting up 
the winning photo on our WBW website, and it will be included in the WBW 2015 Action Folder. Read more 
about World Breastfeeding Week at WBW website. 
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